
Pitch and plot 
allocation scheme for 
Gypsies, Travellers and 
Travelling Showpeople



Are you a local traveller looking
for a new pitch or plot in
Runnymede?

The Council adopted a new local plan in 2020. This plan allocates 
new pitches and plots for Gypsies, Travellers and Travelling 
Showpeople in Runnymede Borough.

The Council has now produced a list of criteria within a draft 
allocation scheme which will be used to decide who is eligible for the 
pitches and plots when they are ready.

We want to hear what you think about the criteria before they come 
into force. We are proposing that the pitches and plots will be for 
travellers with a local connection to Runnymede and who either lead 
a nomadic way of life or have only stopped travelling for a temporary 
period. 

The consultation period runs from Friday 15th October to Friday 
26th November. You can view the allocation scheme at: 
https://www.runnymede.gov.uk/say/consultations-surveys 

If you want to come to the Council offices to talk about the criteria 
with a member of staff or to find out more about the pitches and plots 
please contact: Georgina Pacey on 01932 425248 
or email: georgina.pacey@runnymede.gov.uk
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